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I am strongly opposed to SB 1548 as currently written. Northwest Oregon and 

Southwest Washington are an integrated economic zone and having different times 

will create unnecessary impacts on our economy. People missing flights out of PDX, 

late to work, less time with families and more. If changes are happening to daylight 

savings time then they need to happen with Washington in sync. 


